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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Mon, Jun 18, 2018 at 1:12 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

My preference as stated would have been to use a Caterer who is licensed with a "Caterer's" license issued by the ABCG, but
since Le Fele has a license issued by the Town of Natick | would not be opposed to that. L'

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon



po'neil
Sticky Note
As it turns out, an ABCC caterering license is not necessary because no sale of alcohol is involved.  In addition, Lt. Lauzon has okayed La Fete, which currently has eTIPS training but which they will change to TIPS or AIM with renewal of their license in November.  




